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Niagara Elementary Choral Music Festival

The District School board of Niagara is hosting the Niagara Elementary Choral

Music Festival from April 2 to 4 at Centennial Secondary School in Welland.  More than

2,200 students from over 30 schools across Niagara will be taking part in this

adjudicated festival.

The festival showcases the talents of elementary students and also provides

teachers with an opportunity to learn techniques of conducting, staging and choral

singing from each other.  The adjudicator  for this year’s festival is Walter Lemiski of

Brampton, Ontario.
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For more information please contact:
Gerda Klassen, Art Consultant, (905) 227-5551 ext. 2287
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